
Join us for this informative event, featuring expert speakers who will address the
critical question of how the recent pygmy owl listing will affect private property in Pima
County. Attendees can anticipate gaining valuable insights into the regulatory
changes, potential challenges, and opportunities arising from the re-listing of the
pygmy owl. This forum will serve as a platform for real estate professionals to better
understand the evolving landscape and make informed decisions in light of the
pygmy owl's protected status.
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Featured Speakers:
Jenny Neely, Program Manager, Pima County Office of Conservation & Sustainability
Scott Richardson, Supervisory Biologist, US Fish & Wildlife Service 
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